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Notice to all Registered Account Holders 

Temporary Extension of Loss of Use 
Coverage 

Date published: August 15, 2022 

Due to known issues around parts availability and supply chain issues causing extended repair times, 

MPI is temporarily increasing the amount of time that a vehicle can be rented under certain Loss of Use 

policy types to help in situations where repairs are delayed.  

Effective August 15, 2022,  loss of use (LOU) passenger vehicle coverage for non-drivable vehicles, will 

increase from a maximum policy coverage limit of $1411.20 to $2822.40, including tax (approximately 

60 days of coverage), if the claim relates to:  

• Loss or damage occurs to an insured vehicle that is rendered the vehicle unable to be 
operated under its own power; or 

• The theft of an entire insured vehicle  

Loss of Use - Motorcycle coverage is not affected by this change. 

Repair shops will continue to use the Loss of Use portal to request any rental extensions.  

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the Claims Processing Unit or the assigned 

adjuster.  

 


